
 

We are a Canadian registered charity with a volunteer-based Board of Directors that is legally 

responsible for the governance of our organization. Within that mandate, our board develops, 

implements, and monitors policies that allow our organization to carry out its work.  

Board members are also the fiduciaries who steer an organization towards a sustainable future by 

adopting sound, ethical, legal governance, and financial management policies, as well as by making sure 

their nonprofit has adequate resources to advance its mission. 

We are fortunate to have so many skilled and caring individuals who serve as our Board Members. This 

month we will feature Board Member, Andrew Graham. 

Elected as a Board member in June 2023, Andrew has been on the Finance and Audit Committee with 

Community Care Peterborough since February 2023. 

Originally from Niagara Falls, Andrew attended Trent University and now calls Peterborough home. He is 

a Chartered Professional Accountant who has spent the last 11 

years of his career working in Finance departments within 

healthcare and non-profit organizations.  

Andrew has held progressive leadership roles in Finance 

departments and he is currently the Manager of Finance and 

Administration at Hospice Peterborough. Previously, he was 

an Accounting Supervisor at the Peterborough Regional Health 

Centre. 

What inspired Andrew to become a Board Member at 

Community Care? 

“I was drawn to volunteer with Community Care because I 

wanted to give back to an organization that serves the 

community. After learning about the ways in which 

Community Care supports the health and well-being of individuals, I felt this agency aligned with both 

my passion and experience of working in healthcare settings as a Chartered Professional Accountant.” 

Andrew is passionate about working in the healthcare field and said he is excited to share his experience 

and knowledge with others. 

In his spare time, Andrew enjoys time with his family, relaxing outdoors, hiking, sailing, and traveling 

near and far. 

Andrew Graham’s experience in Finance within non-profit agencies and the healthcare sector makes 

him an excellent addition to the Board of Directors at Community Care Peterborough.  

For more information about our governance volunteers, please visit: 

www.commcareptbo.org/about%20us/Board%20Members  

http://www.commcareptbo.org/about%20us/Board%20Members

